
Follow-Up on Hearing Loss Evaluation 

Recommendations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the recommendations provided 

during your recent hearing loss evaluation on [insert evaluation date]. It is important that we 

address the findings to ensure your overall auditory health. 

As discussed, the following recommendations were made: 

• Consider scheduling a hearing aid fitting appointment. 

• Implement regular follow-up evaluations every six months. 

• Explore auditory rehabilitation options to enhance communication skills. 

• Consult with an audiologist for further assessments if necessary. 

Please feel free to contact our office at [insert phone number] or [insert email address] if you 

have any questions or need assistance in scheduling your next appointment. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to supporting you on your path to 

better hearing. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


